
 

     

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL S.A., in compliance with  article 82 of the Securities 
Markets Act, communicates the following: 
 
 
 
 SIGNIFICANT EVENT 

  

 
 
Following the reports in some media, the Company confirms the existence of 
negotiations with Starwood Capital Group, regarding a possible sale 
transaction of  hotel assets. These negotiations concern the sale of several resort 
hotels in different locations within Spanish territory, which would remain 
under Meliá hotel management, although to date no binding agreement has 
been reached. 
 
In the case the operation materializes, the Company will inform as Significant 
Event. 
 
 
 

In Palma de Mallorca, on December 9, 2014 

 

 

 

 

Gabriel Escarrer Jaume 

Managing Director 

Meliá Hotels International, S.A. 

 
 


